
 

 Ref.:                Date: 19.10.2024 

 

      Corrigendum Notice 

The undersigned likes to inform all concerned that Puja Vacation 2024 has been extended till 3rd Nov. 

2024. College will open for regular classes and other office activities on 4th Nov.2024.   

                                                                                                                                                                         


